

Christmas from the Hunts and Mission Aeroservices

Dear Co-Laborers in Christ,

December 2005 - January 2006

"And the Word was made flesh, and dwelt among us, (and we beheld his glory, the glory as of the only begotten of the Father,) full of grace and truth." Jesus that was Spirit humbled himself to be born physically, so that we who were born physically might be born spiritually! Glory to His wonderful name!

What a wonderful time of the year! We so enjoy this season of the year as we reflect on God's goodness and grace to us. Try as we may, there is just no way to fully fathom God's wonderful mercy and grace that is made available to all because the Lord Jesus came! How glorious it is to be saved!

A bit of year-end news.... > Bro David Helzerman finished his training and received his Instrument rating just before Thanksgiving. > Bro Richard Badgett is here now and is in flight training for his Instrument rating as well. > After many, many hours of labor, Bro Mark Robertson's Cessna 180 is flying! Praise the Lord!

Yes, there is just no other time of the year quite like Christmas! We can truly celebrate our Saviour's birth with those of like precious faith, and enjoy those precious times with family and friends. This is also a time of the year to especially reflect on you dear faithful friends and supporters that made it possible for us to be here this year serving our Lord at Mission Aeroservices. My, how the Lord has used you gracious folks to be a real channel of His blessing. Thank you so much for your prayers and support for us and this ministry, making it all possible!

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a fruitful New Year!

Our Love in Christ, Jack & Jonnie Hunt